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This is a horrific idea. I already cannot send my kids to the park without close 

supervision. There have to be other solutions to this problem. This bill sounds so 

arrogantly out of touch with those of us actually impacted by the rampant camping, 

drug use, theft, violence, and vandalism these large unmanaged camps bring. I will 

oppose this garbage bill with every fiber of my being. NO! We've had enough! Quit 

trying to save face, and start trying to save our city! 


